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Club Meeting, Churchville Rec Center, November 10, 2005, 7PM.
Bring Something for Show and Tell

Big Raffle for a YAK5

WITH SADNESS...

We are very sorry to report that Herman Reichart's wife passed away October 16. She had
been ill for some time. Still Herman brought her out to our Giant Scale Fly-In. He said she enjoyed
herself. Our Club wishes to express it's sincerest condolences to Herman.

GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

President Steve Snyder
opened the meeting of August
11 at 7:00 PM. The minutes
are as follows:

 Steve confirmed that
we have a room
reserved for our
Christmas Party at the
Churchville Rec Center
for Dec 11, 12-4PM.

1.

Dan Bowman
suggested that it might
stimulate some Club
interest if we sponsor a
raffle limited to Club members. It was recommended that a YAK54 ARF be the prize.

2.

There was considerable discussion about our Christmas luncheon. Ideas were thrown out
regarding a buffet, more hot foods, etc. It was suggested that Joe Nixon contact Ed
Freedenburg, our resident Chef "Extraordinaire", for his recommendations.

3.

Jim Snyder said he will try to get a table for the Club at the Lebannon flea market.4.
Dan Bowman reports we are up to 74 members, we just get bigger and better. 5.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes or contents of this Newsletter please direct them
to Achille Silvestri, Ph 410-838-6261 or e-mail axsilvestri@earthlink.net.
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Bill Kalb and the Fokker DR1  

 

THE GREAT YAK54 RAFFLE...

See the minutes above. Steve Snyder has received the YAK54 which will be the prize for our raffle. Tickets
will be $1 and limited to Club members. Sales will start at the November meeting and continue up to the
drawing which will be held at the Christmas Party.

The plane has a 71.5 in. wingspan and a flying weight of 11.9 lbs. It will take an engine 2c/90, 140 4c/120,
140. It requires a 4 channel radio with 6 servos. The ARF price is $259.99

This plane is a show stopper. Limiting the drawing to Club members gives you good odds.

 
SLOW NEWS MONTH...

We took advantage of our slow news period to post more pictures of our Giant Scale Fly- In...hope you enjoy
them.

 

 

Gary Hersberger and the Pit Special  
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Ron Lazzeri and the Taylorcraft  

 

Mike Augenstein and the Extra 230  

 

Steve Snyder and the Supercub
 

ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC...

Swan Harbor RC meets the second Thursday of the month.  During the flying season we meet at our flying
field at Swan Harbor.  In the latter part of the season, starting October, we meet at the Churchville Rec Center
on Glenville Road in Churchville. The public is welcome to the meetings. To fly with us at Swan Harbor take
Oakington Road off US 40 (between Aberdeen and Havre de Grace) and follow the signs for Swan Harbor
Farm.  Be sure to have your 2005 AMA membership because you need it to fly.  SWAN HARBOR
RC 2005 Membership Application is available on line or additional information can be obtained from
Dan Bowman, 410-272-4251,  FLYERDCB@aol.com.  To learn more about Swan Harbor RC
(formerly MAOA); go to www.harfordvista.com/rcnews/  and click onto January 2001  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Nov 5, 2005 Delaware RC Club Auction. Shue Middle School, Newark, DE. Sponsor:
DELAWARE RC. For info: Stanley Michacski Ph: 302-454-4591

Nov 10, 2005 Swan Harbor RC Club Meet, Churchville Rec Center, 7:00PM
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Dec 11, 2005 Swan Harbor RC Christmas Party, Churchville Rec. Center, 12:00 - 4:00
PM

 

 Archives:

  

The Dead Stick Flyer newsletter is a communication of Swan Harbor RC. Every attempt is made to assure the accuracy of the information presented, but
the Editor cannot be responsible for errors or omissions. Content copyright ©2011 by Swan Harbor RC. Users may download and/or print some or all of
the material on this site solely for their own non-commercial use. Any other copying or redistribution or publication of any downloaded material is strictly
prohibited without the express written consent of the copyright owner. Editorial content provided by writers does not necessarily reflect the opinion of the
Swan Harbor RC  which accepts no responsibility for results of advice given by columnists or writers.

Copyright ©2002-2013 Swan Harbor RC. All rights reserved.
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